
The Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff Station’s Off Road Enforcement Team is seeking a Grant from the

California State Parks OHV Division.  This is the twelfth year that the Unit has applied for this

Grant.  This Grant funding is crucial to on-going enforcement of illegal off highway vehicle activity

within the Santa Clarita Station’s policing jurisdiction.  The public review and comment period for

this Grant application is from March 5, 2013 through April 1, 2013.  The Grant application can be

reviewed in PDF version on the following site and comments can be made directly to CA Parks.

Visit the California State Parks website at:  www.ohv.parks.ca.gov  Copies of the grant can also be

obtained at the Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff’s Station.

 

SANTA CLARITA VALLEY STATION
23740 Magic Mountain Parkway Santa Clarita, CA 91355 -- (661) 255-1121

www.lasd.org

News Release
Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

Incident Date :  March 1, 2013 Author/Date/Time :  R. Olfert/03012013/1145

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email

Sergeant R. Olfert 661-799-5802 rbolfert@lasd.org


